
Chattanooga Meeting 

October 4-7 2015 

Monday, October 4th 

Toured BPI Media Group 

BPI discussion was on offset press purchase.  It was hard to justify a new offset press.  The thought was 
trading all 3 presses in on one new 40 inch. 
 
Hederman showed the blueprints of the new building.   
 
Caskey Group explained the issues they were having with the saddle binder. 
 
Marshall and Bruce went over their new acquisition. 
 
Woolverton discussed the need to search for new sales representatives and having sales meetings. 
 
Campbell discussed where they were with the expressway samples business. 
 
Tuesday, October 5th 
 
Toured Campbell Printing 
 
The group spent a lot of time evaluating Tim’s situation.   
 
We discussed the future of the group and decided to stay with the same amount of members unless a 
new company would come a long that the members felt strong with. 
 
The group decided to not move forward with McClung. 
 
We worked on the P3 website changes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


